Follow-up Meeting Regarding Car Rider Duty

Hello Car-rider team,
I'm reaching out to let you know that there will be a meeting today at 4:15 PM to address the feedback provided by a parent regarding the car rider dismissal on March 1st.

It has been brought to my attention that there were concerns about the absence of DMS staff during Friday's car rider dismissal, except for @wemsme== During our meeting, we will address this issue and
strategize on how to ensure proper coverage and adherence to car rider duty protocols moving forward. Your input and insights are needed as we work together to maintain the safety and efficiency of our
car rider dismissal.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and | look forward to meeting with you later today.
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